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ParentPay

Thank you to the 82% of parents who have activated their accounts. If you have not yet
activated your account, it is important that you do so as soon as possible.

As well as bookings and payments, we also use ParentPay to communicate with =
|
parents via email, by sending trip letters, newsletters and information regard- ParentPay

School Photographs

Orders must be returned to school by Mon 4th Dec, to ensure delivery before Christmas.

If your child did not have their photograph taken due to absence, we will ask the
photographers to do a short catch up session when they are next in school, during the Spring/

Summer term.

If your child was not photographed due to us not receiving consent on time, they can also be

Dogs

Dogs are not allowed on school premises, including the playgrounds. Please do
not bring them to school when dropping off or collecting children, even if they
are on a lead or being carried in your arms. We appreciate your support in

Winter Virus

While it is not unusual to see an increase in illness at this time of year, the NHS
are urging people to take simple steps to help prevent the spread of illness.

+  Wash hands frequently and encourage children to do the same, especially after going to
the toilet and before preparing or eating food.

«  If you or your child are vomiting or have diarrhoea, stay away from other children where
possible, and avoid contact with vulnerable adults, such as elderly relatives.

School Crossing Patrol - Overdale Road

As you may be aware, our school crossing patrol is now back up and running.




